
 

CITY OF WINTER PARK 

CIVIL SERVICE BOARD 

REGULAR MEETING 

June 2, 2015 
The regular meeting of the Winter Park Civil Service Board was called to order by the 

Chairman, Gary Brewer 4:00 p.m. in the Public Safety Building, Ray Beary Community  

Room 500 N. Virginia Avenue, Winter Park, 

Present:             

 Gary Brewer, Chairman 

 Kip Marchman, Vice-Chairman                       

 Paula Satcher, Chief Examiner 

             Bill Swartz, Board Member 

 Johnny Jallad, Board Member                    

 Tod Meadors, Fire Representative  

 Eddie Santos, Police Representative             

            

            Deputy Chief Jess Johnson 

            Chief Jim White  

                                   

            Kathy Reed, Recording Secretary                      

              

Absent:   

  

  

A quorum was present. 

I Meeting Called to Order  

II. Approval of Minutes, Regular Meeting May 5, 2015 

 Motion made by Mr. Swartz and seconded by Mr. Meadors to approve the minutes 

 from the Regular Meeting held on May 5, 2015. Motion carried. 

III. Citizen Comments  

 No comments at this time. 

IV. Police Department 

 

a. SOP 380-Communications  

 

At this time, Lieutenant Marcum reviewed SOP 380- Communications with Board 

Members. Motion was made by Mr. Marchman and seconded by Ms.  

Satcher to approve SOP 380. Motion carried 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

           

              

 

            

. 

 

V. Fire Department 

 

 VI. New Business 

 Upon the request of Chief Railey, Deputy Chief Johnson informed Board Members of 
a recent incident concerning a citizen who was recording the actions of the Officers of 
the Winter Park Police Department while arresting two males.  The homeowner stated 
that she was proud of her Police Department and took pride knowing that the officers 
of the Winter Park Police Department were well trained and treated the suspects in a 
fair way, unlike how Officers have been recently depicted in the media.  

  

VII.      Old Business 

   Chief White stated that the Lieutenant’s written exam will be held on June 22, 2015.  

   Board Members are welcome to attend.   

 

VIII. Adjournment  

 

          There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.  

           

           ___/s/_________________________________ 

 Gary Brewer, Chairman 

         Kathy Reed, Recording Secretary  

 


